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To support island-based nonprofit organizations, CTC offers the following benefit. 

The organization will be charged the current resident rate for ferry transportation for persons 

traveling to or from Chebeague under the following conditions: 

• The organization establishes a charge account with CTC.  A charge log will be kept on 

the ferry. 

• The passenger traveling on business for the non-profit must complete the charge log on 

each passage. 

• CTC will bill the organization monthly for all entries in the prior month. 

• The organization agrees to pay for all entries on the log at the current resident rates.  If a 

passenger signs the log by mistake, the organization must collect the fare directly from 

the passenger or from another organization. 
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